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When a cat recently decided to journey from
its home in Fort Collins, Colo. to Riverside,

LA/Ontario airport staff stepped in to help it find
its way back home again.

The Riverside Animal Shelter received the
cat, and after reading its microchip, determined
that the cat had somehow made its way to
Southern California. So the shelter contacted
Harold Johnson, Principal Public Relations Rep,
LA/Ontario, for his assistance in securing the
traveling kitty’s flight back home.

Harold worked the phones and found an air-
line that agreed to cart the cat. Harold secured
the cat’s safe travel to LA/Ontario and then into
the hands of the airlines.

Bon voyage, Tabby! We hope you had a pleas-
ant journey.

An airline employee closes the kitty’s container door.

Even cats have to go through airport security.

The Travelin’ Kitty
Colorado cat that somehow found its way to Riverside flies back
home, thanks to LA/Ontario staff.
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An airline employee gives the travelin’ kitty some attention Security has been cleared!




